
 

CURSILLO SECRETARIAT MEETING 

November 5, 2019 

Harrisburg Diocese Conference Center 

 

• THOSE IN ATTENDANCE:  Terri DiBacco, Lay Director; Father Weary, 
Spiritual Advisor; Deacon Greg Amarante, Assistant Spiritual Advisor.  
Chairpersons in attendance:  Roberta Davis, Richard Druffner, Roseann 
Guerrini, Ann Marie Segilia, Wendy Vogt.  Others in attendance:  Yolanda 
Bermundo, Tony Devlin, Harris Kalemtis, Tina Stryker, Sherry Troelsch, 
Steve Troelsch. 

• THOSE ABSENT:  Nancy Keener 
 

• Opening prayer and grouping. 
 

• LAY DIRECTOR REPORT 
o Terri DiBacco opened meeting. 
o Minutes for the September, 2019 meeting were accepted as submitted. 

o Minutes for the October Meeting were accepted after correction was 

made 

• TREASURER REPORT 
o Richard Druffner listed the September beginning checkbook balance at:  

$5,756.77.  Ending checkbook balance is $5,321.77.  
o The October beginning checkbook balance was $5,321.77 and ending 

balance $6,216.77 
o Reports were accepted as submitted. 

• PRE-CURSILLO REPORT 
o Nothing new to report.     

• CURSILLO COMMITTEE REPORT 
o Report from Nancy Keener was submitted, spiritual advisors are needed 

for the Winter Weekends. 

• POST-CURSILLO REPORT 
o Report submitted on the 2019 Grand Ultreya.  Not all information has 

been finalized. 

• SCHOOL OF LEADERS 
o School of leaders will be held November 9, 2019, at St. Katherine Drexel 

Parish, Mechanicsburg.  Father Ken Smith will be the Doctrinal Speaker 
o December School of Leaders will be held either in Lewistown or 

Mifflintown.  Father Bill Weary will be the Doctrinal Speaker. 
 
 
 



• COMMUNICATIONS REPORT 

o Discussion on the Website and the new E-newsletter was offered by Ann 

Marie Segilia.   

o Nothing new to report regarding Palanca Net. 

o Palanca distribution for upcoming weekends is being sent. 

• OTHER BUSINESS 

o Meeting on new Step by Step Guide will be held at 7:00 pm following the 

Secretariat meeting. 
o Clem Ciccarelli was nominated by Richard Druffner and Seconded by Tony Devlin, 

to be the Men’s 103rd Rector for the January, 2020, weekend.  Vote was approved 

6 yays, and 1 abstaining. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ann Marie Segilia 


